
     

 

 

 

Daily Bulletin  

Monday, November 26th, 2018 

 

 

Welcome Back CMS!  We hope your break was filled with Family, Thanks, and Gratefulness.  

 

During this season of giving thanks, we also need to remember to take care of those in need. With 

the recent devastation of the Northern and Southern California fires, we are going to begin a money collection 

for the victims. You will find plastic bins in the library and the office to drop in your generous contributions 

over the next couple of weeks. We will be sending the money collected to organizations who will help 

distribute to those in need.  

 

Missing something?  Our Lost and Found is OVERFLOWING!  Please stop by the shelf in between the 

office and cafeteria and claim any forgotten items that belong to you. 

 

Don’t forget that the Extended Learning Center will be open after school Monday through Thursday in the 

cafeteria.  This is a drop-in program, open to all students who would like have a place to complete homework.  

Snacks will be provided and late busses to Cachagua and Big Sur are available.  The hours are 2:45-5:30, Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday and 2:10-5:30 and Thursday.  It will be closed on Fridays.   

 

6th Grade Boys Basketball tryouts will begin tomorrow, Tuesday and Wednesday, November 27th and 

28th from 3:00-4:30.  Good Luck to al!! 

 

 

 Yearbook Baby Pictures are still needed for 8th grade students. Please turn your photo in to Mr.Fosler by 

this Friday!! 

 

Happy Birthday to:  

1 7:45 a.m. – 8:35 a.m. 

2 8:40 a.m.  – 9:30 a.m. 

Break 9:30 a.m. –  9:40 a.m. 

3 9:45 a.m. – 10:35 a.m. 

4 10:40 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

Lunch 11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

5 12:05 p.m. – 12:55 p.m. 

6 1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m. 

7 1:55 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. 

 


